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09/10/2019  22:11:502019/3959/P OBJ Jakub 

Radzikowski

I would like to object to installation of the extraction. The extraction unit would be directly in the view from my 

window, and it will be a noise nuisance. It will add to the noise already generated by the restaurant, with loud 

music playing into late hours during the week and on the weekends. The smells from the restaurant are 

already quite intense as well and putting the extraction unit so close to my window will just make it worse. It is 

not a good idea to permit for this establishment to grow, it is already a nuisance.
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